
 
 Christmas Present Idea: Send a Silo 

 
 
It’s that time of the year when we start thinking about what to buy for our loved ones this 
Christmas.  
 
How about thinking outside the box?  
 
You can buy a share in a silo for a farmer in Uganda as part of our Send a Silo, Save a Harvest 
project.  
 
Every shareholder will receive a certificate and a photo of the silo being given to the farmer, 
creating a thoughtful and impactful Christmas gift for your loved one, and for Uganda’s farmers!  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Make it a happy 
Christmas.  

Every £133 we raise 

will help Send a Silo to 

a farming family to 

Save their Harvest. 

This will boost their  

income and food  

security. 



Why Send a Silo to Save a Harvest? 
 
In rural Uganda it can be hard for smallholder  
farmers to grow a decent crop.    
 
When the harvest does come, most farmers  
store it in traditional granary stores made with  
dried mud and grass.  
 
Over time the food in these granaries rots, gets  
attacked by pests and develops dangerous  
toxins that make it inedible. Often entire stores  
of food are spoiled leaving families without  
food and income.   
 
Our simple and effective solution is to Send a Silo to Save a Harvest.  
 
Hermetically sealed metal silos reduce food losses to zero. This provides food security to 
vulnerable farming communities and a source of income to pay for essential needs such as 
healthcare and education.  
 
We now have a queue of smallholder family farmers asking for a silo!  
 
 How can I buy a silo for Christmas?  
 
If you would like to buy an entire silo, or a share in a silo, please email us at info@foag.org and 
let us know how much you wish to donate and who you are buying the share for.   
 
We will send you payment details and provide a certificate for you to give to your loved one at 
Christmas. When the silo is delivered, we will also provide a photo.   
 
Alternatively, you can donate directly. 
You can make a bank transfer to 'FOAG' via NatWest Bank, Sort Code: 53-81-33, Acc. number: 
08376158. Please add the reference 'Christmas silos'. Or find FOAG's donation page at 
https://www.stewardship.org.uk/partners/20023984 then choose the amount you would like to 
donate.  
 
 
A date for your diary: 
FOAG Summer Concert with Cheltenham Symphony Orchestra 
Pershore Abbey, Saturday June 22, 2024, 7.30 pm. 
Bizet: Jeux d'enfants 
Emmanuel Séj ́ourné: Marimba concerto 
Saint-Saëns: Symphony no.3, Organ Symphony 
 
https://cheltenhamsymphonyorchestra.info/concert-dates/ 
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